Clay Hill Road, Basildon, Essex, SS16 4NL

Telephone: 01268 553488

Email: admin@bardfieldacademy.org

13th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

School Library

Bardfield Academy is opening its doors to the school library. Reading is a high priority and an important life skill. We would like to invite you to come and enjoy a book with your child in our school library.

It will work like a normal library where you check your book in and out but you can also stay and read with us. There will be juice for you to enjoy whilst you sit and read.

The library will be open from 3:00pm until 3:45pm, Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. Our first session is Monday 20th September 2021.

To begin with, we are not going to limit numbers or assign specific days as we would like you to be able to come and enjoy a book, but if it gets too busy, we may have to look into assigning year groups specific days. Everyone is welcome from Nursery to Year 6. Parents must stay with their children for the whole time.

Entrance to the Library is via the slope in KS1 (in between Reception and Yellow classes). We look forward to seeing you there.

Kind regards

Miss Weston English Lead